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Q. What efforts are being undertaken in response to the Board’s Decision P.U. 7 (2002-1 
2003) at the Hydro 2001/02 rate hearing (page 175, point 88) to identify and make 2 
recommendations concerning collaborative opportunities between Hydro and 3 
Newfoundland Power, and submit to the Board no later than December 31, 2002. 4 
Please provide this report. 5 

 6 
A. Newfoundland Power provided input to and comments on the report entitled “A Report 7 

of Joint Co-ordination between Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro and Newfoundland 8 
Power” which was submitted to the Public Utilities Board on December 23, 2002.  The 9 
recommendations contained in the report were agreed to by both utilities.  A copy of the 10 
report is provided as Attachment A to the Company’s response to Request for 11 
Information CA-269. 12 


